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Forthcoming Events 
    

 

Monday 8th July 
9:20—KS 2 Sports Day 

Dodgeball League –Southern Division 

Tuesday 9th Swim Squad 

Wednesday 10th 
Dodgeball League Northern Division 

9:20—Reception & KS 1 Sports Day 

Thursday 11th 

Year 6– Magistrates Visit 

Dodgeball League Finals 

9:20—Reception & KS 1 Sports Day 

Reports Out. 

Friday 12th 
Year 6– Magistrates Visit 

2pm—Summer Fayre 

Saturday / Sunday Weekend :D 

Monday 15th July 4:30pm—Full Governors 

Tuesday 16th Swim Squad 

Wednesday 17th Year 2 Seaside Day 

Thursday 18th  

Friday 19th END OF TERM 

Attendance 

Report 
 

 

10 classes managed to 
hit the 96% target this 

week. 

 

So a huge well done to 
them. 

 

But the biggest cheer 
goes to 5D for getting 
100%.  A huge WELL-

DONE. 

 

 

 

25th—28th June 

 

 

   

Sports Day 
    

Reception & KS1 - Monday 8th 
KS2 Wednesday 10th 

09:00—11:30 
 

 
All being well with the weather we will be holding our Sports days next 

week.  All parents are cordially invited to come and support their 
child’s sporting endeavours on the field. 

 
Please make sure your child has their PE Kit and sensible sports shoes 

in school so they can take  a full an active part in all the events. 
 



          5th July 2019 

 
 

 
Finals Week. 

 

Please make sure you have returned the 
permission slip to Mr Connolly so you can 

attend the special League playoffs! 

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS  
 

After school sports clubs organised by Mr     

Connolly have now finished for this term.  

    

This includes, Art Club, Bangracise and      

Drumming. 

   

Summer Fayre 
 

Friday 12th July 
2pm—4pm 

 
Friday sees our Summer Fayre, a great school community 
event in the school calendar.  There will be lots of stalls to 
enjoy, and food and drinks on sale during the afternoon.  

 
As usual Mr Connell & Mr Connolly will 
be manning the barbecue joined by Mr 
Richards.  Mrs Khan & Mrs Begum will 
be supervising them cooking up some 
tasty treats! We will be serving a range 
of vegetarian halal and non halal meat 

on separate barbecues.    
 

Please donate any toys, books plants or bric-a-brac.  
Please start bring any into school on Monday. 

 
To reflect our wide and diverse community we would love parents and carers to bring in traditional 

foods so that we can have a world food stall.  Please bring in any food on Friday morning. If you can 
help in anyway then please contact Miss Smith or Mrs McGregor. 

 
On the day, all children will need to be collected from their classrooms at 2pm.  Any children that 

aren’t collected by 2:10pm will be taken to the studio.  These children can be collected by asking at 
the front office. 

 

HOLBROOK SCHOOL 

Can you help with face painting or 
Mendhi? 

 
If you can please see Miss Smith or 

Mrs McGregor. 

   

Breakfast Club 
 

If your child has regularly attend-
ed Breakfast Club this year you will be receiving 

a letter about September 2019. 
 

Please complete the form and re-
turned it to Mrs McGregor so that 
we know how many spaces we 
will have for pupils next year. 
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